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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

Budget Impact Statements and Election Policy Costings Released 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
REVISION: There has been a revision to both the ALP and Coalition Budget Impact Statements. The 
first version published of the ALP budget Impact statement on page 8 had: 
 
 “an increase in net borrowing over the four years to 2025-26”. 
 
This has been corrected to state: 
 
“a decrease in net borrowing over the four years to 2025-26.” 
 
The Coalition Budget Impact Statement on page 8 had: 
 
“a decrease in net borrowing over the four years to 2025-26.” 
 
This has been corrected to state: 
 
“an increase in net borrowing over the four years to 2025-26”. 
 
The Statements have been revised on the PBO website.  
 
 
For queries on the Budget Impact Statements or the costings please contact the PBO: 
 

• BudgetOffice@parliament.nsw.gov.au or phone  9230 2400; or  
• Stephen Bartos, the Parliamentary Budget Officer 0456 447 624, email 

Stephen.bartos@parliament.nsw.gov.au. 
• Follow us on LinkedIn for updates and information about our work. 

 
For queries on the policies, please contact the office of either the Premier or the Leader of the 
Opposition. 
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